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Circular No. 28 of 2016 

Regarding 

Job Classification Regulation 

The Human Resource Department greets you and wish you a continual 

development. 

According to Article 10 of Human Resources Law of 2013 regarding to human 

resource planning, and in order to regulate the job management in the 

government, the following decisions have been made: 

1. To approve the job classification regulation with all its levels, and to enter 

the same into Mawaridna system, provided it comes into force as of 

01.09.2016. 

2. In case of request for a modification or addition to the job titles, the request 

shall be submitted via Mawaridna system, and Human Resource 

Department shall study the request and make the appropriate steps. 

The aforesaid shall come into force as of 01.09.2016 

Wishing everybody will comply with the above… 

Best Regards… 

Dr. Mohammad Abdul Latif Khaleefah 

 General Manager 

Attachments: 

 An electronic copy of the Job Classification Regulation. 

 


